New Racers Fun Series

Notice to Competitors

Number: 10

July 29 race and updated SIs.

Source: Race Committee
Published: 2024-07-27 21:57

Notice:
Weather permitting, we will be racing on Monday July 29. Our current plan is NOT to race
on August 5 (Civic Holiday). Skippers and Mentors- if you are planning to participate on
Monday 29th, please email Dave at dave.steenbergen@rogers.com.

New sailing instructions which are valid for Mondays until the end of August have been
posted. The format of the races is unchanged but some information has been added for
clarity.

All: We want to get more boats out. If you know of a skipper who might be persuaded to
give fun racing a try, please have a talk with them.
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